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July 8, 2021 
 

General Assembly Meeting Minutes 

 
General Assembly meeting was convened at 1900 hours.  
 
Meeting was opened by Commander Joe Maltese.  Chaplain  Alain Painter 
opended with a prayer.  Roll call of officers was taken and a quorum was 
present.  
 
Guests present were 5th District Commander Lena Heredia,, Vice Commander 
Mike Garcia, Chaplain Brian Hancher, Auxiliary President Annie Anderson, 
SAL Commander Walter Rasco, and ALR Director Joe Maltese.   
 
1910 hours, the general meeting was suspended for the installation of 
elected officers for Post 372 Auxiliary, SAL and American Legion. 
 
ALR Director and officers were sworn in by ALR District Director Joe Maltese. 
 
The President of the Auxiliary and officers were sworn in by District 
President Annie Anderson. 
 
The SAL President Carl Zuber and officers were sworn in by District SAL 
Commander Walter Rasco. 
 
Amerian Legion Post Commander Joe Maltese and officers were sworn in by 
District Commander Lena Heredia Perez. 
 
1945 hours the installations were complete and a 15 minute recess was 
taken. 
 
2000 hours the general meeting was re-convened. 
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The reading of the Executive Committee minutes was waived. 
 
Membership report prepared by  Chairman Bernat is showing members and 
transfers 214 which is 101.09% of our quota of 210.  The post received 
awards for 100% membership and retention. 
 
Finance Officer Bernat prepared the 372 finance report that had been sent 
members via email.  A motion to approve the financial report subject to audit 
was made.  
 
Executive committee member Karen Tracy reported that the new website is  
complete and active. She requested the expenditure of $49 for a security 
program for our website.  A motion was made and the expenditure was 
approved. 
 
Executive Committee member Steve Sullivan advised that our year end audit 
had been conducted and the audit showed no discrepancies. 
 
There will be the monthly fireside chat on Saturday the 17th.  
 
ALR Director Benham advised that $130  was raised for the riders through 
the sale of raffle ticket sales. 
 
SAL Commander Zuber advised that the Jr. Shooters program has been 
suspended during summer vacation. Also that the SAL would complete work 
on the roof of the summer kitchen. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2021 hours. 
 


